
 

 

Statement from WD-40 Company in Response to the Crisis in Ukraine 

 

The following statement may be attributed to a spokesperson for WD-40 Company: 

WD-40 Company is deeply concerned with the developments in Ukraine and the resulting 
humanitarian crisis. We stand with those being subjected to violence they don’t deserve. In 
accordance with our values, which include doing the right thing, we have made the values-
guided decision to suspend all operations in Russia and Belarus effective March 3, 2022. In 

addition, the WD-40 Company Memory Making Fund has also made donations to provide urgent 
aid and other humanitarian assistance to refugees. 
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